Office of Hon Amy Adams

Member of Parliament for Selwyn
Minister of Justice

Minister for Courts
Minister of Broadcasting
Minister for Communications

29 April 2015 OIA74

Alex Harris
Fyi-request-2662-4159279d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex Harris

Thank you for your correspondence of 29 April 2015 requesting information
under the Official Information Act being:

In October 2012 the Elctoral Commission delivered the Report of the Electoral
Commission on the review of the MMP voting system. | would like to request the
following information under the OIA:

all correspondence and advice from October 2012 to October 2014 to and from the
Minister (and, for the avoidance of doubt, their office) regarding the implementation of
those recommendations, including any correspondence from political parties or their
representatives.

Your request has been placed with the Minister for Justice Hon Amy Adams for
consideration and response.

Yours sincerely

Swati Bhim
Private Secretary, Justice
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